
Meet the Applied Math Faculty and Students

A special event for first and second year graduate students,
and anybody else who is interested.

Wednesday, 14 September 2011 

4pm-5pm

in 617 Wachman Hall

Abstract
The  faculty  and  students  of  the  Applied  Mathematics  and  Scientific 
Computing group introduce themselves, give an outline of their research, 
provide an overview over the basic and advanced graduate level courses in 
applied mathematics and scientific computing, and will be available for 
questions and discussions.

Tea and cookies will be provided.

Further information

• Group website
http://www.math.temple.edu/research/applied

• Mathematical modeling course 
http://www.math.temple.edu/research/applied/modeling/

• Group seminar
http://www.math.temple.edu/events/seminars/applied/


